FWR is looking to include union contractors in our bid process for our Renovation project, including interior, exterior and MEP work of retail space located at Corinth Quarter, Prairie Village, Kansas. Please provide two (2) or three (3) General Contractors you feel would be interested in this type of project no later than 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, October 22, 2024. Thank you.

